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Over $200,000 in Local Scholarship Funds Available! 

 

Community Scholarship Deadline: March 8 

 

 

The Stanwood-Camano Area Foundation is pleased to announce the opening of the 2021 High 

School Scholarship cycle. Over 200 scholarships are available to be awarded to graduating high 

school seniors who live within the Stanwood-Camano School District; including home-schooled 

students and those who attend private schools outside of the area. This year includes the 

addition of the following new scholarships: D.P.G. College Fund, Garry E. Lund Memorial, and 

RE/MAX Elevate.  

 

The lists of available scholarships and instructions for application can be found on the 

Stanwood-Camano Area Foundation website at www.s-caf.org/hs_scholarships. The deadline for 

submission of completed applications is 4:00 p.m. on Monday, March 8, 2021. 

 

For more information, please contact the Stanwood-Camano Area Foundation at (360) 770-

5842; natalie@s-caf.org or the SHS Counseling Office. 

 


